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December 15, 2006 
 

The Reserve Bank of Vanuatu wishes to advise its customers and members of the public that 
due to its year-end book closure exercise on December 29, 2006, the Bank’s operations will be 
close for the full day on the 29th of December 2006. The Reserve Bank will revert to its normal 
banking hours from January 02, 2007. 
 
The Reserve Bank takes this opportunity to wish everyone a Merry Christmas and Happy New 
Year 2007. 
 
 

 

 
 
 
Reserve Bank blong Vanuatu istap advisem ol customer blong hem mo public se bambai hemi 
klosem doa blong hem mo no operate ful dei long 29 December 2006 from Year End Closing 
Exercise blong hem. 
 
Bambai hemi iopenem doa mo kam bak long full operation bakeken long namba 2 January 2007 
 
Reserve Bank blong Vanuatu iwishim every one Merry Christmas mo happy New Year 2007 
 

 

 


